Wisconsin Nurses Honor Guard

Wisconsin Nurses
Honor Guard

Honoring those who have
dedicated thelr lives to the
profession of nursing

About Us
The WNHG is a statewide network of volunteer nurses who
dedicate their time and efforts to honor a fallen colleague.

The Wisconsin Nurses Honor Guard will provide a final tribute,
free of charge, for any LPN, RN, or Advanced Practice Nurse,
active or retired, anywhere in the state of Wisconsin-given the
availability of members.

Final Call to Duty

The tribute lasts approximately 8 minutes. Guard uniforms are
traditional white, with caps, and if available, vintage style capes. A
short biography of the nurse’s career is read aloud along with the
Florence Nightingale tribute. The tribute is completed with a Final
Call to Duty for the fallen nurse.

To request a Nurse Tribute or to volunteer please visit:
www.winurseshonorguard.com

Donations are appreciated.

Visit our website:
https://winurseshonorguard.com/donate/

Or send checks to:

Wisconsin Nurses Honor Guard
PO Box 321

Waukesha WI53187-0321




